Columbus FAASTeam presents:

Topic of the Month - Enhanced Vision

The Air Evac Lifeteam (Medical Helicopter Unit)
will discuss the following.

Teaching Points:

Discuss the scope and safety benefits of
enhanced vision technology.

Acquaint pilots with available resources.
Encourage pilots to adopt and maintain
proficiency in the use of the technology.
Enhanced and Synthetic Vision Technology —
now available for installation in general aviation
aircraft — could lower the number of reduced
visibility accidents.

Directions: Lane Aviation is located on the right side as you
drive toward the terminal on International Gateway. Turn right
into Lane Aviation entrance, bear to right of flag pole, enter

building with maroon awning (4387) over the door, walk up
the stairs to second floor, room on the left.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



